July 11, 2007

To The Honorable Common Council of the City of Milwaukee Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Members of the Common Council:

The Department of City Development respectfully requests introduction and presentation of a Communication File regarding job training and business development related to the construction of the North End TIF project.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Rocky Marcoux Commissioner

cc: Alderman D'Amato Alderman Davis

071107 A-ar Communication